Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

MIMAROPA Region

COMMUNITY ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
National Highway, Bgy. Alfonso XIll, Quezon, Palawan
Contact No.: 0917-160-4920
Email: cenroquezon@denr.gov.ph

Apnl 12,2022

THE PRESIDENT
Lionheart Farms (Philippines) Corporation
Barangay Punta Baja, Rizal, Palawan

Dear Sir:
Environmental greetings!

This is to acknowledge receipt of the letter dated March 24, 2022 of Forester Alwin A.
Nemiada, ADFP Manager, FOM submitting monthly accomplishment report of LFPC
Agroforestry Project for the month of February 2022. This Office really appreciates the
consistent effort of LFPC management for submitting such reports in order for us to be updated
for any progressive development of the Agroforestry Project within the JVA area.

In the submission of such monthly monitoring reports, this Oftice would like to remind
the management of LFPC to be consistent on all activities under the development plan as
reflected in the Comprehensive Agro-forestry Development Plan (CADP).

Further, you are respectfully advised to submit the Annual Accomplishment Report
reflecting significant activities undertaken in accordance with your Comprehensive Agro-
forestry Development Plan (CADP). Your annual report will be the basis of this Office in the
conduct of compliance monitoring, assessment and evaluation of the agroforestry project. This
Office will just notify you in advance ahead of time prior to the conduct of compliance
monitoring for your preparation.

We trust that you are properly informed.

Sincerely yours,
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